
                   

                                                                                                                                

JANUARY 2025 

WOMENS RUGBY WORLD CUP      

 22nd August – 22nd September 2025  

  

‘THIS ENERGY NEVER STOPS’  

  

NEXT MEETING  

10am Monday 27th January at WI House  

This will be an important meeting as we hope to establish how much work has been completed and 
how much more we need to do.  

If we intend to Yarnbomb all the railings we will need 285yds in total, so quite an amount!  

Please come along or send a representative from your group together with an up to date Record of 
Work list.  

  

IMPORTANT - RECORD OF WORK SUBMISSION - if you or your group haven’t already 

sent me details of the work you have completed so far, please can you email me with this 

information as soon as possible and in any case by 20th January. This will allow me to 

calculate how much more work is needed prior to our meeting.  

 

WI DONATIONS  

Thank you to those WIs who have donated monies towards this project it is really 

appreciated. If other WIs would like to donate £10.00 (or more) please pay by BACs with 

Yarnbombing as your reference. I am aware that a few WIs are contributing towards the cost 

of the wool for members to use, thank you.  

  

NORTHAMPTONSHIRE 

NEWS 



   

EXTERNAL DONATIONS  

  

We are currently engaging with two local companies who may wish to support part of our 
project. However, we must ensure we do not compromise any conditions set by the World 
Rugby Union so are awaiting a response from them on what we can and can’t do to help 
promote the donors/sponsors alongside our work.  
  

I do hope to have some wool available at the next meeting.  

  

PRESS RELEASE – PHOTO’S  

Please can you make sure you take photographs or videos of your projects as they progress, 

all pictures will be welcome particularly those taken from start to finish could be very useful 

for us to use in future press releases.  

If you meet as part of a group, then pictures or videos of your group meetings and you all 

working on your projects would be a real attraction too.  

Email to christine_carr14@outlook.com or send to WI House. 

PATTERNS AND IDEAS  

Can you think of other things we can make alongside the bunting and squares?   

I am sure some of you would like to have a variation in the work you are doing so if you have 

other ideas on things that can be made, please let me know and I will share them, or feel 

free to bring them along to the January meeting.  

I am happy to circulate any patterns you may have. In the meantime, here are a few new 

ideas to consider.  

• A selection of peoples faces that can be attached to a backing to form the appearance 

of a crowd.  

• Flat Rugby ball shapes  

• Silhouettes of rugby players mounted on wire or similar.  

• Larger team shirts  

• Pompom flowers  

• Large Rainbow  

 

A couple of ideas 

                                           

  

                                                 Chris Carr, NCFWI Chairman 
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